

Name: _____

I.Fill the correct word into the blank.

snow

compass

waterfall

desert

waterproof coat

backpack

palster

forest

flashlight

island



1. _____



2. _____



3. _____



4. _____



5. _____



6. _____



7. _____



8. _____



9. _____



10. _____

II.Complete the following phrases with the given words.

river

sun cream

seafood

painkiller

mobile phone

sun hat

sleeping bag

tent

walking boots

cave

scissors

mountain

1. swim in the.....

7. climb up the

2. explore the.....

8. walk with.....

3. have a

9. wear a

4. sleep in a

10. eat.....

5. lather

11. cut with

6. set up a

12. call with a

III. Choose the correct answer.

1. We won't cut anything, so these _____ are not necessary.
A. walking boots B. scissors C. travel items D. plasters
2. Bring some _____ in case you have a headache or so.
A. backpack B. map C. compass D. painkillers
3. A _____ helps you see things at night.
A. sleeping bag B. sun cream C. torch D. sun hat
4. Bring your _____ so that you can call me when you get there.
A. waterproof coat B. tent C. mobile phone D. compass
5. I don't know where to go now. Pass me the _____, please.
A. backpack B. map C. sleeping bag D. sun hat
6. Bring only _____ travel items; don't carry too much.
A. essential B. new C. old D. expensive
7. It can be very dark inside a _____.
A. coat B. cave C. beach D. coast
8. It is extremely hot in a _____.
A. bay B. island C. lake D. desert
9. Co To is a(n) _____ in Quang Ninh Province.
A. forest B. rainforest C. island D. freshwater lake
10. Fansipan is the highest _____ in Vietnam.
A. mountain range B. natural wonder C. mountain D. nature
11. Can anyone swim across this _____ within 30 minutes?
A. valley B. river C. waterfall D. cuisine
12. Can you name some famous tourist _____ in Vietnam?
A. attractions B. nature C. cuisine D. travel items

IV. Read and answer the question.

Note: reef: đá ngầm, coral : san hô, limestone: đá vôi, polyp: sinh vật đơn bào, tentacle: tua cầm

The Great Barrier Reef is one of the seven wonders of the natural world. It is the world's largest coral reef system and the only living structure seen from space. The coral reef is like a city of separate homes made by tiny sea creatures called coral polyps.

The Great Barrier Reef covers 132,973 square miles along the coast of Queensland, Australia.

It is made up at least 900 separate islands and 2,900 individual reefs.

There are 400 species (different types) of corals in the Great Barrier Reef. Coral reefs are made up of many thousands of individual animals called coral polyps that form colonies.

There are 350 types of hard corals and each polyp has 6 tentacles. Examples are Brain and Staghorn coral. Brain coral can live for 1,000 years and grows almost half an inch (2 cm) every year.

Soft corals like sea whips don't produce a limestone framework to live in and look like brightly colored plants. They have a tentacle and can triple their size in a year.

1. What is the Great Barrier Reef like?

_____.

2. Where is the Great Barrier Reef located?

_____.

3. How many individual reefs are there?

_____.

4. What are coral reefs made up of?

_____.

5. How long can Brain coral live?

_____.